
 

 

                              SPA Meeting Minutes 

                             May 1, 2018 

  

Terri Allman       Cristina Almanza     Frank Alvarez            Sarah Antenora        Alpa Brannam         Rania Buzad 

Morgan Daniels      Crystal Dietrich     Megan DiTeresa       Lilian Hogenmiller     Sandra Jones          Jennifer Leasure     

Lori Mazzurana       Ellen Miri      Lara Morgan             Cindy Perez        Lori Rabensteine    Jayne Saucedo 

Kimberly Stewart    Dr. Joan Wagner     Shanna Walsh            Kathryn Whitaker     Marcela Wilhite     Danellie Young  

  
 
Opening Prayer:    Megan led us in the opening prayer.  
 
Approval of the Minutes:  Kathryn Whitaker moved to approve the April 3, 2018. Sarah Antenora seconded and the 
motion passed. Per the bylaws, Jennifer will forward the minutes to Liz Hallberg to post. 
 
Principal's Update:    Mr. Morgan Daniels  
May Crowning is today, Savio Feast Day is this Friday. AP exams start on Monday. Finalizing uniform revisions and will 
send a notice soon. All student schedules have been entered in the computer. Plan to have the “provisional” schedule 
ready for students by mid May. Guidance office will help fixing schedules by appointment as needed. Christian outreach 
group is planning a summer work of service for rising Seniors to help in the Gulf coast areas hit by the Hurricane. 
Academic Awards Ceremony is in 2 weeks during the school day. Writing workshop for rising seniors to help writing 
application essays. Diocese has purchased a 1 year subscription for STOPit app for schools to utilize to help with bullying. 
 
President's Update:    Dr. Joan Wagner  
Dr. Garcia attended the Soiree and plans to attend other May events to meet more parents. New Assistant Principal for 
curriculum and instruction will be announced soon. Security assessment complete and reviewed some suggestions for 
improvements. Reminded all of the farewell reception for Mr. Daniels on Sunday, May 20th at SVdP after the 930 am 
mass. Please RSVP. 
 
Communications:  Ms. Cristina Almanza 
Working on 2 tuition assistance grants and getting the news out about all the May events. The mission trip will be 
featured in an upcoming Austin American Statesman publication. Not sure when yet. Discussed the next alumni mass on 
May 23rd, announced the 2 speakers: Mr. Daniels and Mr. Ochoa. Encouraging purchases of an engraved brick for the 
prayer garden, $100/each. 
 
Development:   Ms. Alpa Brannam  
Not present. 
 
SPA Chair:    Megan DiTeresa  
Presented a gift to Terri for her service. Discussed Grad night, SPA has $100 to give. 
 
Vice-Chair:   Terri Allman/Frank Alvarez 
Discussed the need for volunteers for the Musical Showcase on 5/3 and Uniform & Book Resale, which is on 5/31. Will 
meet with Mr. Daniels and Holly to finalize. Gave a brief update on the Soiree, but will get an update on financials from 
Alpa. Still collecting money for the fund-a-need. Suggestions given to describe more of what the money is for.  
 
 



 

 

Treasurer:    Lilian Hogenmiller  
Reviewed budget and will collect final receipts to calculate a surplus, if any.  
 

Historian:     Lori Rabensteine  
Requested name tags for new members for our next meeting which will be a pre year summer planning meeting. 

 
Committee Updates & Upcoming Events 

Supply Coordinator  Crystal Dietrich  
 
Social Committee  Rania Buzad & Lori Mazzurana - Upcoming: Last Coffee w/ the Principal  5/3, Plan to meet 
with the new principal to see if will continue coffee w/principal for next year. Planning a parent social for fall. 
 
Spirituality Committee  Marcela Wilhite- Feast Day this Friday, Plan to meet with Mr. Ochoa to get a review of  
the year. Discussed how to get more people to attend adoration/rosary. 
 
Teacher Appreciation  Ellen Miri –  Upcoming: SPA End of Year Kickoff 5/30, Last teacher luncheon, will need 
volunteers to help. 
 
Volunteer Committee  Sarah Antenora - Renew signup genius w/ Evalina, Will set up sign up for volunteers for 
Graduation. Need help setting up chairs at St. Edwards. 
 
Freshman Class Reps Danellie Young & Kimberly Stewart  
 
Sophomore Class Reps  Sandra Jones & Shanna Walsh  
 
Junior Class Rep  Lara Morgan  & Kathryn Whitaker – Terri discussed the Junior Retreat. Lori M. will help with 
this next year. 
 
Senior Class Rep  Jayne Saucedo 

 
Next Meeting:    Summer Planning Meeting, Date/Time TBD 
 
Closing Prayer:  Megan DiTeresa led us in a closing prayer. 


